

March 5, 2016

Mr. Stephen A. Wilson, Jr. 317 Clermont Avenue, #2M Brooklyn, NY 11205

Dear Mr. Wilson,

On behalf of the Friends of St. Albans Library, we wish to express our appreciation for your very informative presentation for Black History Month regarding the role of Native Americans in the history of our country.

You demonstrated an extensive knowledge of the subject and presented the facts in an interesting and compelling manner. Everyone in attendance was riveted by your words, and the artifacts you showed.

We sincerely thank you for your time and for sharing such important information with us. It made for a very enjoyable afternoon.

Sincerely,
Friends of the St. Albans Library